LARA WEISIGER

From:
Sent:
To:
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Subject:

paula rainey <prainey@me.com>

Saturday, December 29, 2018 7:36 PM

Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Malia Vella; Jim Oddie; John Knox White; Tony Daysog
City Clerk

Alameda Wellness Center

Dear Mayor Ezzy Ashcraft and City Council members | want you to know that | strongly support the Alameda Wellness
Center that is planned for property on McKay Avenue. This property is in my immediate neighborhood. Along with
many of my neighbors, | am a strong supporter of the work that Mr. Dough Biggs and the APC have done to move this
project forward. It makes no sense to hold a special election on this matter. Plans should move forward.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Paula Rainey



